
 
 

27 July 2021 
 

 
STATEMENT BY INNU NATION ON PRIME MINISTER TRUDEAU’S 

PLANNED VISIT TO NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR AND 
SPECULATION ON POTENTIAL HYDRO RELATED 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Prime Minister Trudeau will be visiting St. John’s tomorrow, and this has Innu Nation 
wondering whether there will be an announcement on hydro issues, something the 
Province of Newfoundland and Labrador said it would inform Innu Nation about ahead of 
time. At this time, Innu Nation has no information on what if anything the Prime Minister 
will say about the Atlantic Loop, Rate Mitigation, or development of Gull Island. 
 
Speculation about N.L. selling part of its stake in the Muskrat Falls, Gull Island, and Upper 
Churchill Falls generating station to Hydro-Québec has been rampant




